
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis

SUBJECT: Class Size Waiver Request for Spring Semester
(2005-2006 School Year)

DATE: January 17, 2006

Attached is a copy of the District’s request for a waiver from the class size maximum in grades K-4, and
the compliance plan for the Spring Semester of the 2005-2006 school year. The date used for
determination for the class size waiver was January 11, 2006.

We currently have one campus (Blanton Elementary) that has two kindergarten classrooms exceeding the
maximum class size.

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the request for the waiver and the District’s
compliance plan as submitted.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Wendy Hines
Superintendent Executive Director


